
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 21st February 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6 Eid Celebration!: This year, a group of pupils are planning and organising an Eid celebration 

in school on the 3rd of April. Eid al-Fitr, also known as the 'festival of the breaking of the fast’ 
is one of the most important events in the Islamic calendar. If you would like to be involved in 
the organisation of this event, please come along to a meeting in room 2.12 at lunchtime on 
Monday the 24th of February.  

Miss Ross 
 
S1-6 Supporting Learning Through Our Mobile Phone Policy 

Thank you to everyone who follows our mobile phone expectations. By adhering to this policy, 
you're ensuring that you make the most of every learning opportunity at school. 
 
Please remember that you do not need to bring your mobile phone to school unless it is 
required for medical reasons. Mobile phones are not necessary for learning. If you 
choose to bring your phone, it should be switched off or on silent and kept in your bag 
during all learning times. This policy begins at 8:32 during registration and applies 
while moving between classes as well as when you are in class. 
 
Our school values of respect, resilience, and inclusion are at the heart of this policy. Respect 
your learning environment and your peers by minimising distractions. Show resilience by 
focusing on your studies and making the most of every lesson. Embrace inclusion by 
supporting one another and ensuring that everyone has the best possible learning 
experience. 
 
For those who need extra support in following this expectation, we are here to help by holding 
your phone in the school office until the end of the day. Together, we can create an 
environment that maximizes learning and supports everyone’s success. 

Mrs Fraser 
 

S1-2 MINECRAFT PvP TOURNAMENT: Calling all gamers! Some S5 pupils are organising a 
Minecraft Player vs. Player tournament with a prize for the winner!  
Monday 24th February – lunchtime in x1.18 
Open to all S1 and S2 pupils 

Mr Lynch 
 

S1 Science Club: Come along to science club on Monday to try out some fun new experiments 
and test your building skills. This week we will be making glyders. 

 
Dr MacMillan, Miss Nisbet & Miss McLeod 

 
 

   Duty Head – C Braisby 


